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1. TYPE OF EVENT  : Alumni Talk  

2. RESOURCE PERSON  : Ms.Nagamani, Senior Analyst, Microland Ltd 
 
3. EVENT SCHEDULE  :           29-08 -2024, 11.00 am to 12.30 pm 

4. VENUE    :           6th floor, Chanakya Seminar Hall 

5. TARGET PARTICIPANTS :      2nd SEM MBA Students 

6. NUMBER OF PARTICIPANTS:             101 

8. PROGRAM OUTCOME:  From this alumni talk, students learned that effective HR 

policies and practices are crucial for achieving positive organizational outcomes. They saw 

how clear expectations and supportive measures enhance employee satisfaction, while 

well-designed performance management and training boost productivity and compliance. 

Additionally, they understood that fostering a positive culture and streamlining processes 

drive overall success and organizational effectiveness. 
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the 
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the 
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the 
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[Topic 
Relevance ] 
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[Content ] 
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[Presentations ] 

rsmohammedzeeshan17@gmail.com Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent 
mohanrajr2002k@gmail.com Good Good Very Good Excellent Excellent 
sanjayr82349@gmail.com Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Good 
giri83992@gmqil.com Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent 
balaramshirekurubar@gmail.com Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent 
dheeraj31gowda@gmail.com Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Excellent 
gaganam2602@gmail.com Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good Very Good 
hamsahamsa51648@gmail.com Very Good Good Good Good Good 
bhavanabhavana2119@gmail.com Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent 
2467.ankitha.g@gmail.com Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent 
rajhraj2002@gmail.com Excellent Very Good Good Very Good Excellent 
gchethu09@gmail.com Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent Excellent 
poojanagowda2002@gmail.com Very Good Very Good Excellent Very Good Excellent 
preetishettydevanga@gmail.com Good Good Good Good Satisfactory 
poojametri892@gmail.com Satisfactory Good Satisfactory Good Satisfactory 
sachinbk926@gmail.com Average Average Average Satisfactory Average 
sharanyasharu116@gmail.com Good Good Good Good Good 
ranjuranjunagaraju@gmail.com Good Good Good Good Good 
tejugowdatejugowda6@gmail.com Good Very Good Good Very Good Good 
keerthanakeerthana840@gmail.com Good Good Very Good Very Good Very Good 
shivakumargowda4646@gmail.com Average Average Good Satisfactory Excellent 
suchithras0206@gmail.com Very Good Very Good Good Good Excellent 
chandangowda1912@gmail.com Satisfactory Excellent Good Very Good Excellent 
NARESHRAJENDRANMANI@GMAIL.COM Very Good Very Good Good Very Good Very Good 

 

 

 


